
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

May 11 Highland Article

Greetings from the West,

Hope all are looking forward to warm weather.  Spring should be here but you ARE in 
Indiana.

The fundraiser on April 2nd was a success.  Thanks to all the Brothers and wives that 
helped.  Our next fundraiser is July 31st.  Maybe we can schedule a couple before then.

Our Brother Robert L Hollenberg has reached the 50 Year Award of Gold.  We are 
hoping for this to happen in May.  We'll let members know of the date.

Remember your dues!  This is a must to remain in good standing with your Lodge.

In closing, thank all the member for their support and help.  It takes all members to make 
a Lodge grow.

PS.  You Master of our Lodge is on vacation in the south, sunning himself.  Wen I called 
him he was sunning himself on the porch in his rocking chair.

Fraternally,
Roger Swisher Sr. PM 33rd, SW


